
Annual Meeting - Save the Date - July 2023

I hope the summer is going well for everyone. Some of us are in the middle of the
2023 harvest. We are learning much about our bamboo plants and gathering lots
of information to share at our upcoming Annual Meeting. The meeting date has
been set to November 21st at the same location as last year. We are building a
program that you won’t want to miss.

Please save the date for NOVEMBER 21, 2023 at the UF-IFAS Gulf Coast Research
and Education Center, 14625 County Road 672, Wimauma, FL 33598. We plan to
keep the meeting shorter than last year and end early in the afternoon.

Robert Merrick, Director
Luciano Lucero, Director


